
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2008 10:18 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Broadstone Minerals 21st Anniversary

07/28/2008

  

Hi all,  

I hope you had a good weekend.  

A quick reminder that today sees the close of Mike Brooke's Broadstone Minerals 21st Anniversary Auction closing at 

23:00Hrs Today.  

Cheers  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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